
Fashion Tips for Fall 2020

By Carly Silva

Autumn is just around the corner, and that means fall fashion
is coming. Switching from summer to autumn can be a big change
for your wardrobe, but there are dozens of fashion tips to
help you get ready for it.

Looking for new fashion trends this
fall? Here are five tips to help
you achieve the perfect fall look:

1. Grab a flannel: Flannels are the ultimate fashion piece to
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add to your fall outfit. You can dress up a flannel top with
jeans and boots for a casual day out, or even dress it down
with leggings and a scarf for a cozier look.

Related Link: Fashion Tips: Keep it ‘Corona Casual’

2.  Keep  it  cozy:  Sweaters  are  a  fall  fashion  must-have.
Crewnecks and turtlenecks are great for keeping it cozy, and
cropped sweaters are perfect for giving an outfit some edge.

Related Link: Fashion Tips: How to Wear Belts Better

3. Find your favorite pair of jeans: Go-to jeans are a must
when talking about fall fashion. Find your favorite denim
jeans and style them with any fall sweater or flannel to get a
cozy and casual look that is perfect for fall weather.

4. Add some boots: Boots are the perfect fall shoe, whether
they’re thigh high with a mini skirt or ankle booties with
jeans, adding a boot is a great touch to make your outfit
switch from summer to fall.

5. Don’t forget a jacket: Fall fashion means fall weather, so
finding a staple jacket for this season is a must. Denim and
sherpa jackets are great pieces to look out for. They can be
worn any way you want, and will totally complete your fall
look and while also keeping you warm!

What are your favorite fall fashion tips? Start a conversation
in the comments down below!
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